
The messenger  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

September 15, 2019 – September 22, 2019 

Sunday (9/15)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

 11:00 am  Youth Group Family Bowling 

Monday (9/16)     

 

Tuesday (9/17)    

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

Wednesday (9/18)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office  

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 10:00 am  GriefShare 

 11:30 am  R & R Luncheon 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

 

Pastor is out of office Monday—

Wednesday.  

 

  

  

 

 

Thursday (9/19)    

  5:15 pm  Choir Practice 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service   

Friday (9/20)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry   

Saturday (9/21) 

  8:30 am  Women’s Discussion Group 

Sunday (9/22)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:15 am  Bible Study 

  Food Pantry Sunday 

      

  

   

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, September 12, 2019 

Sunday, September 15, 2019 

Fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  



Please remember to check your mailboxes.  

GriefShare a 13 week grief support group for those 

who have experienced the loss of a loved one will 

start on Wednesday, September 4th  at 10 am. It 

will be held in the upstairs adult education room. 

Each session includes a video, group discussion 

and a personal workbook to help you through the 

grief process. This is open to everyone, not just 

church members. Contact Carolyn Eiden, RN the 

Parish Nurse if you have questions or want to           

register. The cost is $15 for the workbook which 

will be returned to you when you complete the 

program.   

The Jubilation choir is seeking new members. 

Practice started on Thursday August 29th from 

5:15pm to 6:15pm. 

THE END OF ALZHEIMER'S STARTS WITH YOU 

Walk to End Alzheimer' - September 28 - 10am - 
Evergreen Park - Sheboygan  

We will be the Water Stop sponsor, with our 
church logo on the Water Stop banner. 3-6                    
volunteers will be needed to help out passing out 
water. Tietz's Piggly Wiggly (south side) has do-
nated 34 cases of water to St. Mark for the event. 
We will need coolers and ice to keep the water 
cold.  There are also other volunteer                    
opportunities for people to help out on the day of 
the walk. These are the Volunteer roles: 

Registration                                                                                
Purple Clubhouse (crafts, games, family fun)                       
Parking/Traffic                                                                                
Route Marshals                                                                                 
Adovacy 

The volunteer helpers will get a "Walk to End  Alz-
heimers" T-shirt. The volunteers walking will get a 
St. Mark T-shirt. Please sign up on the roster sheet 
at the Welcome Booth. Make sure to indicate with 
your choice what you'd like to help or if you are 
walking. If you are walking, also include what size 
T-shirt you want.  

Sunday Morning Bible Study  

Join us starting September 8th 

as we’re going to be  reminded 

of what it means when we say 

to someone that we are           

Lutheran. Our Sunday Bible 

study will look into the week’s 

chapter talked about in the sermon in more       

detail.  

      OUR CHURCH - YOUR TIME - OUR FUTURE 

We are all proud of St. Mark and the traditions we 

have established together.  To insure our                

continued success, we need several individuals to 

step forward in a church leadership position. Mike 

Hotz and Tom Kroll - two of our five members 

Board of Directors - have each served the                 

maximum number of terms as members of the 

Board of Directors. At the November Voter’s               

Assembly, their replacements will be elected. 

THAT’S WHERE YOU COME IN!!  We ask each of 

you to prayerfully consider running for a position 

on the Board of Directors. If your are interested or 

seek additional information, please contact Mike 

Hotz at PH. 457-2588 or lhmh1mh@gmail.com. 

Remember - Our church and our future is                    

dependent upon your time and willingness to 

serve!  

Come join the Bell Choir!                                           

Practice will start on Wednesday,                                            

August 28th from 5:00pm—6:15pm.  

Men’s Club will be                 

having a meeting on             

Monday, September 16th 

in the Fellowship Hall. Supper will be served at 

6:00pm and the meeting will start at 6:30pm.  

The February R & R Luncheon will be held on 

Wednesday, September 18th, at 11:30am at                     

the Sheboygan Yacht Club. Please RSVP to 

Ralph or Joan Schwerin at 565-3503 or Lorena 

Tislau at 467-9118 if you plan to attend.  

Youth Group get            

together. Families             

welcome! Sunday,  

September 15 @ 

11:00, Lakeshore Lanes. RSVP to 

Stacey.falkenberg@gmail.com or txt 262-899-

1828.  

September is back-to-school for adults, too! 

Our Tuesday morning 

Bible class is began its 

fall session on             

September 3rd at 10am. 

See you there! 

      October 20, 2019                                                               

Demonstration 10:30am                                                                                                                                

Dinner 11:00am                                                                     

Church fellowship Hall 

Meal will include baked & fried chicken, beef tips, mash 

potatoes/gravy, creamy coleslaw, corn, lettuce salad, 

vegetable and fruit trays, dinner roll, cake and coffee/

milk/lemonade. 

Sheboygan Police Department K - 9 unit                 

demonstration. 

The last day to purchase tickets October 13th. You can 

purchase your tickets for $5 each from Dave                             

Hilpertshauser or the church office.    

TRASH N’ TREASURE SALE                                                            
Saturday, September 21, 2019                                                  

9:00 AM to 3:00 PM                                                                     
Also features a Brat Fry, Bake Sale & Greeting Cards  

St. Paul Lutheran Church                                                               
730 Cty. Rd. PPP                                                                          

Sheboygan Falls, WI  

Daughter’s of St. Mark will begin another                          

rewarding year of Christian fellowship and   

service on Wednesday, September 25 @ 

1:30pm in the fellowship hall. Our 2019-2020 

membership and meeting schedule will be 

handed out at that time. New members are 

always welcome. Please contact either Pat 

Machut (254-7225) or Kay Hilpertshauser (452

-7928) if you are unable to attend.  

Spaghetti Dinner 
Thursday, September 19th from 4-7pm at 

Grace Lutheran Church 210 Lincoln in 
Elkhart Lake Homemade Tortes                               

All you can eat spaghetti 
Adults:  $8.00 

Children 5-10:  $4.00 
4 and under Free 

Enjoy socializing, or just want to help a neighbor?              

Consider becoming a volunteer for Fresh Meals On 

Wheels of Sheboygan County. Kind-hearted, responsible 

volunteers are needed to help with chopping vegetables, 

scooping cookie dough and packaging bread (around        

9 am) and to deliver meals (at 11:10 am). You can                

volunteer individually or as part of a group and as often 

as you’d like whether that’s once a week, once a month 

or as a substitute. We promise you some fun and smiles! 

For more information, or to refer someone in need of 

meals, contact Meals On Wheels at 451-7011 or                        

volunteers@freshmealsonwheels.org.   

mailto:volunteers@freshmealsonwheels.org

